1210 Hillsboro Mile
Hillsboro Beach, FL 33062

Phone (954) 427-4011
Fax  (954)427-4834

January 20, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:
Re:  PEM installation at Hillsboro Beach, Florida

In 2006, the Town of Hillsboro Beach and EcoShore Int’l, Inc. entered into a contract to install a
PEM system (pressure equalizing modules) for beach erosion control at the critically eroding
Hillsboro Beach.

The system was installed in February 2008.

We confirm that, based on the evaluation and reports of our consultant, Coastal Engineering
Consultants, Inc., the PEM system has benefited the Town and has met the success criteria set
out in the contract between the Town and EcoShore. Further, the installation of PEMs did not
cause any harmful effects to other sites, to the environment, or to visitors on the beach.

The PEM system was installed at a time when the beach was very narrow due to storms.
Recently, the Town has decided to acquire a new, wide beach, and plans to do a beach
nourishment project which necessitates the termination of the PEM project.

The collaboration between the Town administration and EcoShore has been smooth during the
entire project.

Sincerely,
Carmen R. McGarry
Mayor

www.townofhillsborobeach.com




